
Public Hearing
 2023-2024 Proposed Budget

June 26, 2023
The required Notice of Public Meeting was published in the Celina Record newspaper 

on June 12, 2023.



Budget Highlights
• The 2023-2024 General Fund budget was built on the assumption of a Refined Average Daily 

Attendance (ADA) of 4,252.50. This is based on the latest demographic projections provided by the 
district’s demographers and the ADA we proposed at the June 12 workshop.

• The budget is based on an estimated tax rate of $1.3390 (M&O rate of .8390 & Debt Service rate of 
.50).  Lawmakers are in special session, so this tax rate could change. The district has been required 
to lower our M&O tax rate each year.

• The budget includes an addition of 63 positions and additional expenditures for the opening of 
Martin ES and to accommodate district-wide growth. This budget also reflects increased inflationary 
costs for all CISD operations, including property insurance, utilities, maintenance, transportation, 
etc.

Federal, state and local guidelines direct the budget development process. The TEA requires the General, 
Food Service, & Debt Service funds to be budgeted and adopted annually by the District’s Board of 
Trustees. CISD’s budget has been prepared in accordance with state regulations and covers the fiscal 
period beginning July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2023.
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